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Please pray for...

District 1 Churches
~~United Presbyterian Church, New Kensington, Rebecca Siddle,
Covenant Pastor,
~n~ Poke Run Presbyterian Church, Apollo, Pete Goetschius, Pastor

District 2 Churches
~~Latrobe Presbyterian Church, Derek Campbell, Pastor
~~ Latrobe United Presbyterian Church, Ron Durika, Pastor
District 3 Churches
~~First Presbyterian Church, Dunbar, Norma Murphy Moderator
~~Laurel Hill Presbyterian Church, Dunbar, william Weightman,
Commissioned Pastor

District 4 Churches
~~Bethany Presbyterian Church, Johnstown, Denise Todero,
Commissioned Pastor
~~First Presbyterian Church, Johnstown, Hyiwot Teshome, Pastor
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The Last Date for the 2023 Session Minutes
Reviews:

o - May 28; 5:00 p.m. Pre-Presbytery
Gathering @ Pleasant View Presbyterian
yqpTES 0 6590 Church, Smock

Are you a Ruling Elder who is interested
in Learning and Growing in you Faith
even more?

Is God Possibly Calling you to Preach?




CONSIDER ENROLLING IN THE INTER-PRESBYTERY
LEADERSHIP FORMATION PROGRAM.

For more Information about the program and Enrollment,
Please Contact Skip Noftzger at the Presbytery Office 724-837-
6737 or executive@redstonepresbytery.org

.r:S?/ : Pastor and Elder Training Workshops
3“”’/39”' jo*"‘”” Presented by Inter-Presbytery
ﬂ*/ e b Leadership Formation (IPLF)
foo or, mtmélfm _

Workshops are again being offered for the
Spring of 2024. Workshops include:

e May 4, 2024 - Preaching Laboratory ~ Rev. Skip Noftzger and Rev. Craig
Kephart, Instructors

All workshops are from 12:30 to 3:30 p.m.; are FREE; and will be offered in
person at the Redstone Presbytery office along with an online option via
ZOOM. To register for any of these workshops, please contact Karen Gray at
Redstone Presbytery at 724.837.6737 or secretary@redstonepresbytery.org.

Prayers and Blessings

for a Safe Journey to the Redstone
Mission Team as they depart for a
Spring Trip to Charleston, WV. They
will be traveling April 28 - May 4.
Work will included flood relief and
general repairs for those in need.

Healing Prayer Network Meeting Change

Due to leader scheduling conflicts, the May 9
meeting of the Healing Prayer Network is
postponed to the following TUESDAY, MAY
14 @4:30pm at the Presbytery Office. Please
note this in your calendars and come join us
in a time of prayer for the world, our Presbytery, Congregations, Pastors,
and Members - or for anyone or any situation that is heavy on you heart.

Norma Pina Murphy
Donna MacArt Havrisko
Jim Farrer

Vacation Bible School

The Vacation Bible School season is just around the
corner!



Are you hosting VBS at your Church? If so, please
send the information to the presbytery office or email
secretary@redstonepresbytery.org. We will publish
the list in the next up coming eNews with the
possibility of sharing resources.

MINISTER ID CARDS from PC(USA) are now available at the
Presbytery Office. Please pick yours up when you visit the office for a
meeting or if you are in the area during office hours. (Monday -
Thursday 9am - 2pm)

If you have any questions, please email me or call.

Karen Gray

Administrative Operations Manager
secretary@redstonepresbytery.org
724-837-6737 - Office

PINE SPRINGS CAMP GOLF OUTING
May 13th at Arnold Palmer's Latrobe Country

: Club. Join us for a day on the green to benefit Pine
f Springs Camp! Continental breakfast, lunch,

banquet dinner, and silent auction. Your support

R R

provides hundreds of families with financial

assistance to send kids to camp.
Visit the PSC website for more details or download the

Golf Outing Brochure.

WEE KIRK
October 14-16, 2024

Save the date for the annual Wee Kirk conference and retreat for small
church leaders (whether teaching elders, commissioned pastors, or ruling
elders). View the event brochure, or visit wee-kirk-ne.org for more
information.

The Pentecost Offering unites us in a
church-wide effort to support young
people and inspire them to share their
faith, ideas, and unique gifts with the
church and the world.

A gift to the Pentecost Offering helps the


https://washingtonpresbytery.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7cd4cf3f8e262e23f778f9fde&id=4d68646ec2&e=2bd795340b
https://washingtonpresbytery.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7cd4cf3f8e262e23f778f9fde&id=81ee707cd1&e=2bd795340b
https://washingtonpresbytery.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7cd4cf3f8e262e23f778f9fde&id=a456a24fed&e=2bd795340b
https://washingtonpresbytery.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7cd4cf3f8e262e23f778f9fde&id=ba050b66a1&e=2bd795340b

church encourage, develop, and support
its young people, and also address the
needs of at-risk children. 40% of the
Pentecost offering can be retained by
individual congregations wanting to make
an impact in the lives of young people
within their own community. The
remaining 60% is used to support
children-at-risk, youth, and young adults
through ministries of the Presbyterian
Mission Agency.

Celebrating 150 Years

You are invited to join First Presbyterian
Church Belle Vernon, as we celebrate 150
years in ministry. The weekend begins on
Saturday evening, April 27th, at 6 pm, with a
concert featuring Westward Road, a trio
providing a unique blend of gospel and
modern worship music. The concert is free
to the public, and a love offering will be
received. Our celebration continues Sunday
morning with a special worship service highlighting what the Lord has
done in the past 150 years and looking forward to those to come, until the
Lord returns. For more information, contact First Pres at 724-929-7616. To
hear a preview of Westward Road’s music, visit their website at
https://www.westwardroad.com/. We hope you will join us.

ANNUAL PLANT SALE

First Presbyterian Belle Vernon invites you
to our Annual Plant Sale, Saturday, May 18,
2024. We will have a selection of flower and
vegetable plants, hanging baskets, and
more. In addition, we will have bags of
composted manure for sale to nurture your
garden. Preorders must be received by May
5, 2024. The Plant Sale Order Form can be
found at www.fpresbv.org. For more
information, please contact Fred Exley at 724-322-1384.

PRESBYTERY UPCOMING EVENTS

e Redstone Presbyterian Women Spring Retreat
Tuesday, May 7, 2024 at Pine Springs Camp.
9am Registration and Continental Breakfast



https://www.westwardroad.com/
http://www.fpresbv.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/40b6e4be-7b74-4988-af8f-75fbcfd655e5.pdf?rdr=true

e Diaper Drive hosted by the Level Green Presbyterian Church
Saturday, May 11, 2024 from 10am - 12pm in the Parking Lot
Diaper Drive Flyer and Mission Information

e Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser - Rehoboth Presbyterian Church
Saturday, May 18, 2024 - 2pm to 6pm

e VBS - Puckety Presbyterian Church, Lower Burrell
June 17-2, 2024 - 6:00pm - 8:15pm - Children ages 4
to entering 6th Grade
Scuba Diving Into Friendship With God
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e Mondays - Nar-Anon Meetings - First Presbyterian Church, Johnstown - 6:30 p.m.
First and Third Tuesday each month - BOUNTIFUL BLESSINGS - North Huntingdon,
New Hope - 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Biweekly Tuesdays - Masontown Community Kitchen - 4 to 5:30 p.m.

Tuesday, Every Other Month -Blood Drives - Third Presbyterian Church, Uniontown
Wednesdays - AA Meetings - Union Presbyterian Church, Murrysville

Second Wednesday - October through May - "Soup for the Soul" Luncheon- Poke
Run Presbyterian Church, Apollo

Click on each link listed above for more information on these events

Upcoming Events Outside Redstone Presbytery

Stewardship Kaleidoscope - Real Tools for Real Ministry
September 23-25, 2024 in Portland OR.

For more information visit stewardshipkaleidoscope.org
PC(USA) Pastors - Learn about the Church Financial
Leadership Grant Program through the Foundation here

: Got rhythm? Or know someone
who does? The Puckety Praise
Team is actively seeking out a
drummer to play for Sunday
morning services and Thursday
evening

rehearsals! Compensation amount
is 100 Grand (candy bar variety). If
you or someone you know might
be interested, please contact the
church office. 724-339-1323 or kelly@pucketychurch.org



https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/6556ce4a-051d-41f5-ba0f-bb06bb627c14.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/5adcc39b-acc3-475c-858c-cf3c71778117.docx?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/b12f17ce-b3fa-4f04-ace5-cf8217a9206c.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/ef71a9b9-36e7-4f40-bae6-f17cc6a2f3da.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/c58d3a98-f7bf-4d4a-ad42-ed00fb6a68a0.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/b08deaf5-ad8c-4079-a8d0-3fce0d778c84.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/7445605d-d1dd-47dc-9f88-ca711e4f2f28.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/bb8a70b2301/c70a5ab5-6787-4ec2-8625-99240513a36c.pdf?rdr=true
https://stewardshipkaleidoscope.org/
https://www.presbyterianfoundation.org/resources/news/foundation-accepting-applications-for-church-financial-leadership-grants/
mailto:kelly@pucketychurch.org

Tell Us About God’s Mission in Your Congregation - The
Mission Network of Redstone Presbytery is gathering @
information on the local; regional and international mission MISSION
projects of our congregations. Knowing and sharing this CONNECTIONS
information will provide opportunities to connect together for

collaboration and greater impact. Go to
https://forms.gle/AEdEwn8eeGVqvm9ws5 and tell us about where you are
following God into mission.

Presbytery Staff Communicate the
Richard "Skip" Noftzger Word...
Executive Presbyter/Stated Clerk
blog address Carvy on the Work...

twitter address

Karen Gray Chdnge the Wori /d...

Administrative Operations Manager
Office Hours:

Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. To\qether

Bobbie Shaffor
Bookkeeper
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